
From: Jonathan Stevens
To: Wencek, Martin (DEM)
Cc: Jonathan Stevens
Subject: [EXTERNAL] : 45 Canning Street Sewer
Date: Monday, February 3, 2020 2:39:15 PM

Marty:
 
Sewer Director Dave Carr says:
 
1. the sewer service is about 75’ from the lot, but would have to be extended to the far end of the
lot, another 50’. So total is about 150 ft.
 
2. Dave has a video of the interior of the drain pipe on the lot. He says the pipe is rotted out and not
functioning for the most part.
 
THANKS!

Jon
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under a ton of pressure from his financing companies to get this done 
 
TG
 
Get Outlook for iOS
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